Dear Parents,

The new school year is fast approaching. We would like to remind you that there is a registration fee of \$60 (per child) or \$95 (per family), due by August 31. As an option you may purchase school supplies of equal value from the list below. We have found Walmart to have the most competitive prices. Multi-packs of any items are acceptable, and of course donations of extra supplies are always welcome!

Paper towels (3 rolls)

Kleenex (2 boxes)

4 dry erase markers (thick)

4 glue sticks

2 Crayola water color paints

3 packages Crayola washable thick markers (8 count)

2 packages Crayola thin tip markers

2 Bingo/Dot Paints

1 roll of masking tape

3 rolls of scotch tape

4 cans play dough

4 black sharpie markers (fine point)

1 pair of Fiskars safety scissors (not plastic)

2 reams of copy paper

If you are unable to find any of the items above or are unable to meet the \$60 value, a gift card for the difference can be purchased from the following stores:

- 1. Walmart
- 2. Target
- 3. Lakeshore Learning Center

18 pack of Granola / Nutrigrain Bars

If you have any questions please contact Michael Davey or Ms. Anne Marie through email or at school. info@mpccc.net (847) 253-5877

Thank you.